The following meetings were held with Missouri Public Service Commissioners (MPSC) as follows:

- On Tuesday, March 29 at 3:00 a virtual meeting was held with Commissioner Coleman. Her Legal Advisor Charlene Ketchum was also in attendance.
- On Wednesday, March 30 a meeting was held in the PSC Agenda Room at 11:00 with Chairman Silvey and Commissioner Holsman. Chairman Silvey's Chief of Staff and Legal Advisor Whitney Scurlock along with Commissioner Holsman's Legal Advisor Kristy Manning were in attendance.
- On Wednesday, March 30 a meeting in the PSC Agenda Room was held at 12:00 with Commissioner Rupp and Commissioner Kolkmeyer. Commissioner Kolkmeyer's Legal Advisor Mark Johnson was also in attendance.

Those in attendance for all three meetings from Ameren were as follows:

Marty Lyons, President and CEO, Ameren Mark Birk, President, Ameren Missouri Warren Wood, Vice President Regulatory and Legislative Affairs, Ameren Missouri Gaye Suggett, Manager, Regulatory Affairs, Ameren Missouri

Marty Lyons gave an update on the transition of Warner Baxter to Executive Chairman of Ameren Corporation, of Marty Lyons to President and CEO of Ameren, and of Mark Birk to Ameren Missouri President.

Mark Birk gave an update on progress made regarding Ameren Missouri's Smart Energy Plan (SEP). He said we have made great progress over the first 3 years of execution, but more work is still to be done. He said he expects Ameren Missouri's culture to be of continuous improvement as we work across the state to make upgrades that ensure resiliency, reliability, and customer affordability for our customers.

Mr. Birk said Ameren Missouri's annual SEP filing was made on February 17, 2022, and a Stakeholder Update Meeting was held March 7, 2022.

Mr. Lyons thanked Commissioners for opening the investigatory docket regarding the pending retirement of Rush Island. Currently we are waiting on an analysis regarding reliability concerns from the Midwest Independent System Operator (MISO). We will be filing an updated Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) to reflect changes to our generation fleet.